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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

AFS’s Brashears tapped for USDA Undersecretary for Food Safety post
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A professor of food safety and public health with the Department of Animal and Food Sciences is in line to be the new Under Secretary for Food Safety at the U.S. Department of Agriculture. Mindy Brashears, who also serves as director of Texas Tech's International Center for Food Industry Excellence, now begins the process of senate confirmation to the department’s top job over food safety. 
RESEARCH PROFILE
CASNR students take high honors at graduate research poster competition
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Five students from CASNR took top honors at the Texas Tech University Graduate School's 17th Annual Poster Competition last month at the Overton Hotel and Conference Center in Lubbock. Among the CASNR winners were Alexander Branson (AFS), Ilan Arvelo-Yagua (AFS), Niwanthi Dissanayake Ralalage (PSS), Katelyn Vedolich (NRM), and Jaspreet Kaur (PSS). 

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 

UPCOMING 

CASNR First Summer Term
        Tuesday, June 5, 2018

CASNR Summer Commencement
        Saturday, August 11, 2018

CASNR Faculty Retreat

       Thursday, Aug. 24, 2018; 8 am-Noon; 

       McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center

CASNR Fall Term
        Monday, Aug. 27, 2018

CASNR Ag Fest

       Thursday, Aug. 30, 2018 

       AFS Livestock Arena

CASNR Homecoming Breakfast

       Saturday, Oct. 20, 2018

       Student Union Building

       Red Raider Ballroom

CASNR Pig Roast

       Thursday, Nov. 1, 2018

       Lubbock Civic Center

       Banquet Hall

CASNR Fall Commencement
        Saturday, Dec. 15, 2018


	

	
	The nationally-recognized administrator and researcher from the University of Tennessee stresses that CASNR students are motivated, they’re engaged in activities outside of the classroom, and they go on to be leaders in the industries the college serves. “What intrigues me about CASNR are the students, faculty and staff, and alumni and donors,” he said. “Working together, I know that we can take CASNR to new heights, and this is why I am excited about being here.”  >> more
Countdown to commencement ends as CASNR students launch new careers
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More than 4,000 students Texas Tech students, including 219 from CASNR, received diplomas at the university's commencement ceremonies on May 19 at United Supermarkets Arena in Lubbock. During the event, outstanding students carried banners representing their respective colleges. Kaden Hicks, an agricultural and applied economics major from Hereford, represented CASNR. 

In Press: South Plains’ producers brace again for drawn-out drought
[image: image6.jpg]


While there's a chance for rain in the near future, AAEC’s Darren Hudson says the South Plains needs substantial showers to get out of rising drought conditions and into a good growing season. If area producers don't get some relief soon it won't just affect farmers, it will affect the larger local economy. In 2011, Lubbock broke a record for worst drought since 1917, with about five inches of rain for the entire year.

GALLERY: PSS floral design exhibition takes cues from Vivaldi’s ‘The Four Seasons’
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The light-filled atrium of the Bayer Plant Science Building was filled on May 10 with a colorful and striking mix of flowers. More than 10 large flower arrangements were featured as part of a final floral design project. The 2310 class was led by Instructor Russell Plowman, and the theme for this year's program was Italian composer Antonio Vivaldi's The Four Seasons, a group of four violin concerti.

International Center for Food Industry Excellence shines at Global Vision fete
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The International Center for Food Industry Excellence was recognized last month as first runner-up for Tech’s Office of International Affairs' "Campus Internationalization Award." The honor, presented during an annual Global Vision Awards ceremony, was part of a program where faculty, staff and students are awarded for their efforts in helping Texas Tech to become a globally connected, higher education institution.

Texas Tech’s Department of Animal & Food Sciences adds Whitney Crossland
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Whitney Crossland, an expert in animal health and nutritional systems, has been named an assistant professor of animal nutrition in the Department of Animal and Food Sciences, effective March 19. The Denton native indicated that she’s interested in continuing her research efforts investigating nutritional management strategies which optimize the use of current feed technology. 

Viticulture Certificate Program application window opens June 1
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Department of Plant and Soil Science officials announced that applications for the Texas Tech Viticulture Certificate Program will run from June 1 to July 31, and the program is expected to begin in mid-September. The Fredericksburg-based program is designed for wine industry entrepreneurs and prospective vineyard managers seeking comprehensive knowledge of viticultural principles and commercial grape production practices.

Deep Roots; CASNR student groups contribute to campus beautification
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CASNR marked its annual celebration of sustainability and community this week with its annual Arbor Day event on Apr. 27. The event featured the Agricultural Education & Communications Graduate Organization; CASNR Dean's Office; Floral Design Club; Horticulture Club; Meat Science Association; Society for Conservation Biology; and the Student Chapter of the American Society of Landscape Architecture (SASLA).

Sense of Pride; AEC’s Rachel Rush named Agri-Techsan of the Month
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Rachel Rush, a senior agriculture communications major from Lubbock, was named CASNR’s April ‘Agri-Techsan of the Month.’ "I have a great sense of pride for my university and college, so being the outstanding Agri-Techsan is very rewarding," she said. Rush said she loves inspiring Red Raiders and helping them find where their passions lie at Tech.

GALLERY: CASNR springs ahead with annual Arbor Day planting activities
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More than 40 students, staff and faculty from CASNR Dean's Office and the Department of Plant and Soil Science participated the university's annual Arbor Day festivities on Apr. 27. The event provides an opportunity for students, faculty and staff to join together to beautify the Tech campus, while building a sense of community, said CASNR Dean William Brown.

AFS’s Smith shines in PNC Graduate Student Research Poster Contest
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Zach Smith, a doctoral student with the Department of Animal and Food Sciences, received first place honors last month in the Graduate Student Research Poster Competition at The Plains Nutrition Council's Spring Conference in San Antonio. The title his poster was, "Biological responses to non-coated and coated steroidal implants containing equal doses of trenbolone acetate and estradiol benzoate in beef steer."
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